
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Donal Grant - Inspector, 

Licensing Unit, 

Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use, 

Environmental Protection Agency, 

Headquarters P.O. Box 3000, 

Johnstown Castle Estate, 

Co. Wexford                     12
th

 May 2008 

 

 

 

RE:  Application for the Review of Waste Licence Reg. No. W0140-03 

Panda Waste Services Ltd., Rathdrinagh, Navan, Co. Meath 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Grant, 

 

On behalf of Panda Waste Services Ltd., I enclose one original and two hard copies of the 

response to Agency’s Notice issued on 16
th

 April 2008 under Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste 

Management Licensing Regulations for the above referenced facility.  I also enclose two CD-

ROM discs containing the response in searchable pdf format.   

 

The application includes: - 

 

 This cover letter, 

 Response to Agency’s Notice issued under Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste 

Management Licensing Regulations for the above referenced facility. 

 

If you have any queries, please call me. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

0613804/JOC/MC 

Enc. 

c.c. Mr. David Naughton, Panda Waste Services Ltd. 
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